Horizon Utilities Corporation

March 20, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

71
Y f"\r? HAMILTON HYDRO
v
/L' 55 John Street N.,

Hamilton, ON
Re’ 2007 Distribution Rate Application T e
: Letter of Direction
Board File No. EB-2007-0538

St. Catharines Hydro

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Horizon Utilities Corporation has complied T s e
with the Ontario Energy Board Letter of Direction dated February 8,2007. Tel: (905) 684-8111

The Notice of Application and Written Hearing for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change
and Notice of Combined Proceeding and Hearing Relating to Smart Meters was
published in the Hamilton Spectator on February 13, 2007 and published in the weekly
Le Regional for February 14 to the 20, 2007. Copies of the applicable tear sheets have
been attached.

Should you have any questions please contact me at 905-317-4785 or
cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com.

Yours truly,

=

Cameron McKenzie
Director, Regulatory Services
Horizon Utilities Corporation
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